SOUTHERN REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL
STUDENT BULLETIN
WEDNESDAY-SEPTEMBER 9. 2015

Any senior who did not take a senior picture, or would like retakes, please go to www.ouryear.com and type school
code 89. Please come see Mrs. Spellman if you need help. Please don’t miss out on the opportunity to be in the
yearbook.

Attention Students: Please remind your parents, that we have only one attendance office, which is located in the
9-10 building.

If you would like to work in our clothing store, The Vintage Hut, during your lunch period, please contact Mrs. Wood or
Mrs. Berardi. It is fun to work with a friend or two!! The store needs at least 2 people for each lunch period.

There will be an organizational meeting for all students and their parents interested in Sailing this fall on Thursday,
September 10™ at 7:00 pm in Room 107 in the 11/12 High School building.

All Students-Don’t miss this year’s Tailgate Party, on Friday, September 11%", from 4:00-6:00 in the 9/10 parking lot.
Tickets are $5.00 and will be sold in all lunches beginning Wednesday. Ticket price includes food, drinks, snacks,
music, games and prizes. Come out and have a great time with your friends before the game.

“The first National Honor Society meeting of the year will be held in room 110 at 2:15 on Monday, September
14. This is an important meeting and all members are urged to attend. See you there!

Attention seniors: Senior Trip Payments are being collected Monday Sept. 14*"-Friday to Sept. 18"". You must pay
$450.00 by that date to reserve a spot on the trip. Payments will be taken before and after school in the 11/12
cafeteria. Any questions see Mrs. Bischoff or Mrs. Logue.

Attention all students: On, Tuesday, September 22" any student who has a lab class, should not report to that class.
If you are a 9*" or 10*" grade student, please report to the 9-10 gym for your picture and ID. If you are an 11*" grade
student, please report to the 11-12 gym for picture and ID.

Attn. seniors: On Tuesday, September 22", you will be measured for your cap and gown. The cost is $20.00. Please
bring a check written out to Kilbourne & Kilbourne for $20.00, or cash. This is the only day to order your cap and
gown, so please get measured. If you forget your money, please still get measured. You will be measured during your
gym period.

Attention Students: Please remind your parents that Thursday, September 24%" is the HS Back to School Night.
Please have them print your schedule and bring it with them. Inform them of what building your 1 period class is in
it will start at 6:00 PM.

High School students may not visit the Middle School without an appointment during or after school hours. An email
confirmation of the appointment must be presented at the Greeter’s Desk or Main Office (after 3:00 pm) to gain
entrance. No bus passes will be issued for any unauthorized students.

Attention Students: We will no longer be distributing school insurance forms. If your parents want to purchase
insurance through the school, they must download the form from the srsd.net website.
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